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To:  All VALUED CUSTOMERS 
 
From:           Andrey Alekseev – Terminal Manager, AAT Appleton Dock 
 

Subject: Terminal Storage over Christmas/New Year Period, 2024 
            

 

Christmas Steel Warehouse Closure 
 
With the rapidly approaching Christmas/New Year holiday period along with the usual steel warehouse 
and business closures over this period, importers are urged to make arrangements to move cargo off 
wharf during this period asap.  
 
To assist during this period AAT is heavily discounting storage for steel from beyond the normal 3 
days free storage, from $6.94 to $1.50 per revenue tonne per day from Wednesday 18/12/2024 until 
Monday 06/01/2025. After this, published storage rate will be applied. 
 
Subject to demand, AAT is unable to guarantee availability of undercover storage for weather 
sensitive cargo at our terminal.  
 
AAT will work with the stevedores to maximise the available capacity and ensure efficient use of all 
undercover storage facilities. 
 
To assist handling of the large cargo volumes through our Appleton Dock facility, extended hours 
and weekend deliveries are available by arrangement.  
 
AAT R&D will be open during normal business hours over the holiday period. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Andrey Alekseev 

 

10 December 2024   


